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Roberta DiMezza

From: Janice Hannert <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 16, 2025 10:09 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: OPPOSE H5103 MAKING CRIMINALS PROTECTED CLASS

Dear Committee Clerk DiMezza, 
 
Please  vote against H5103 which would not allow landlords to inquire about past incarceration status. 
 
Landlords have the responsibility to manage their properties for the protection of all their tenants.  Existing tenants rely 
on the landlord to make certain the property is safe and without violence.  A landlord needs to be able to make a 
judgement on a case by case basis of whether a prospective tenant would work with the existing tenants. 
 
Please do not pass H5103. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janice Hannert 
242 Broadway 
Providence, RI 02903 
hcj132@yahoo.com 
 


